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I consider the present situation to be a breach of human rights and social justice 
and allows for the fulfilment of the aims of the Governments Stolen Generations 
policy.

It is essential that members of the Stolen Generations be exempt from these 
sections of the act so that Koorie family can be shown as a family unit and to stop 
the legal bind that these families can find themselves in as I am experiencing now.
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